
 
 

155 South Seward Street 
Juneau, Alaska 99801 

Telephone: (907)586-0800, FAX: (907)586-4565     
 
 
Rebecca Colvin 
ADEC Division of Environmental Health 
555 Cordova St. 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
 
Subject: Request for 30-day Extension of Public Comment Period 
 
 
Dear Ms. Colvin, 
 
The City and Borough of Juneau (CBJ) runs a hazardous waste collection program.  (You can find 
more information on our program here:  https://juneau.org/engineering-public-works/recycleworks-
2/hazardous-waste ). 
 
We only recently found out about the 30-day public comment period on the Alaska Department of 
Environmental Conservation (ADEC) proposed regulations for a hazardous waste program and the 
associated deadline on Labor Day (September 4, 2023) for questions. 
 
These are relevant changes for CBJ and we would like time to provide comments and ask questions.  
Therefore, we request a 30-day extension of the public comment period and associated period to 
submit questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Denise Koch 
 
Deputy Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
 
Cc: Katie Koester, CBJ Director of Engineering & Public Works 
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